
Real Estate Tax Bills were mailed the week of March 1.  If you did not receive a tax bill, please 

contact my office (215-996-9999) to get a copy as you are not relieved of the tax liability if no 

bill is received.  If you receive a tax bill in error, please call my office or return the bill with a 

note. This helps ensure the new owners receive their bills.   

 
All COUNTY/MUNICIPAL REAL ESTATE TAXES ARE DUE AS STATED ON YOUR CURRENT 

BILL.         
THE DUE DATES HAVE NOT BEEN ALTERED IN ANY WAY BY THE STATE LEGISLATURE.  
PLEASE WRITE YOUR PHONE NUMBER ON YOU PAYMENT SO I CAN REACH YOU IF YOUR 

PAYMENT HAS AN ERROR.  
 

 

Hours for collection of taxes have been cancelled for April at Santander Bank and the 

Montgomery Township building due to the Coronavirus.  Both facilities are closed.   

 

You cannot get into the Montgomery Township building to use the locked mailbox since the 

building is closed.  You can pay your tax bill via mail.  Include BOTH copies of your tax bill 

and a self-addressed stamped envelope if you would like a receipt.  You can also pay your tax 

bill via credit card by phone 1-800-2PAYTAX or online at www.officialpayments.com.  The 

JURISDICTION CODE IS 4865.  I, personally, do not take credit cards.  Official Payments is 

the processing company – they charge a 3% fee to you for the processing. We are Montgomery 

Township in Montgomery County. 

 

Any Address/Name Changes/Death or Marriage updates must be made via Montgomery County. 

You can contact them at the Board of Assessments by calling 610-278-3761,  

faxing 610-278-3560 or email JElitz@montcopa.org. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns. 

 

Patricia Gallagher, Tax Collector 

215-996-9999 

tgallagher@montgomerytwp.org 

 

mailto:JElitz@montcopa.org

